
 

                                                                                               
Date: 14/05/2020 

C 15 (2020-21) 

To 

Whole School Parents 

Reference: Google Meets 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings! 

As you are aware, we have spent our summer break researching different platforms, 

skilling our teachers to ensure that our virtual school has time-tested strategies in place. 

We have also circulated a survey form to understand your IT capabilities at home and 

also, infrastructure available.  

Teachers training and planning, are extremely comfortable using zoom with all its security 

protocols in place but our test runs with children have indicated to us that a more 

constructive way to initiate the teaching-learning at SVM will be using Google Meets. We 

are therefore sharing a tutorial video for your ready reference to understand the necessary 

steps to download and its usage (Tutorial Video Link- https://youtu.be/GKuBg6AIcVQ). 

We also encourage you to ‘test-run’ within the family to get familiar and do reach out 

should you have any questions at all. 

Link to download Google Meet App. -

https://play.google.com/store/apps/details?id=com.google.android.apps.meetings 

We thank you for your support and patience and look forward to continued communication 

with you as we embrace a new normal. 

Virtually and when possible in the physical world, we are excited about the new academic 

year commencing. 

Cannot wait to engage with the students regularly! 

 

Yours truly, 

The SVM Team 


